NOTICE OF THE FORSYTH COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS’ MEETINGWITH
MEMBERS OF THE FORSYTH COUNTY LEGISLATIVEDELEGATION

NOTICE is hereby given that the Forsyth County Board of Commissioners will conduct
remote meetings with members of the Forsyth County Legislative Delegation on the following
dates to discuss matters of mutual concern:

Tuesday, March 23, 2021 at 3:00 p.m.
Thursday, March 25, 2021 at 9:30 a.m.
Thursday, March 25, 2021 at 10:00 a.m.
Thursday, April 8, 2021 at 10:00 a.m.
Thursday, April 8, 2021 at 11:30 a.m.

There will be no meeting place where members of the public can be physically present. Please
contact Ashleigh Sloop at 336-703-2025 or sloopam@forsyth.cc if you wish to access the remote
meetings.

A copy of this notice shall be posted on the bulletin boards located outside the Commissioners’
Meeting Room on the fifth floor and also in the lobby on the first floor of the Forsyth County
Government Center. A copy of the notice shall be sent to all who receive notification of any

changes in the Commissioners’ regular meeting schedule.

Daviﬁ R. Plyler, Chairma'r'l
Forsyth County Board of Commissioners

This the 23rd day of March, 2021.

Ashleigh M. Sloop
Clerk to the Board




